
 

Create a game that will help you 
and your friends learn and practise 

the 3 times tables.    
 

Test your game on someone in your 
home. 

Create story pegs to retell a short 
story such as The Gruffalo. 

 

Design a new book cover for our 
class text - The Dark by Lemony 

Snicket. 

Design a torch or night light for 
Laszlo (the main character in our 

text). 

Write a letter to Laszlo (the main 
character in our text) and explain 
how he could overcome his fear. 

Draw a rainbow and label the 
colours in French. 

. Research volcanos and 
earthquakes.  Present your findings 

however you choose. 
 

Create a poster celebrating 
kindness and friendship.   

Create a story map of a book that 
you are reading at home. 

Create a wordsearch (using a blank 
template) using 10 of the year 3 

spelling words. 

Find a healthy festive recipe and 
cook it with family at home. 
e.g. mince pies or low-sugar 

Christmas biscuits.  

Write a book review of your 
favourite book. 

Go on a walk and create a tally 
chart of the different animals that 

you see.    

Label the four countries that 
make up the United Kingdom on 
a map. Can you also find Bexhill? 

Create a collage of a volcano. You 
could use art and craft materials 
or things that you have found in 

nature. 

YEAR 3 HOME LEARNING  

TERM 2 

This term your home learning tasks are based on our learning 

across the curriculum. You must complete enough activities to 

gain a minimum of 10 points. 

10 points = 1 raffle ticket 

15 points = 3 raffle tickets 

20 points = 5 raffle tickets 

The raffle tickets will go into a prize draw at the end of the term. 

Your teacher will pick three names at random to get a prize! 

          1 point 

          2 points 

          3 points 

There are lots of different ways you can present your home 

learning, some examples are: 

• Photographs 

• Drawings 

• Typed or written work 

• Slideshows  

• Tickets or diary entries from places you have visited 

When you have completed a task, please bring it in to school 

before the last Monday of term (14th December 2020). 

We look forward to seeing your fantastic pieces of learning! 


